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Lyndon B. Johnson Space Center
2101 NASA Road 1

Houston, Texas 77058-3696

July 28, 2003

Reply 1o Afin of: JAL3E -03-0343

0! NASA Headquarters
Attn: JE/Director. Environmental Management Division

FROM: AL Director

SUBJECT: National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) Finding of No Significant
Impact (FONSI) and Environmental Assessment (EA) on Proposed
Construction of Crew Quarantine Facility, Building 27

The Johnson Space Center has completed the NEPA requirements for the proposed
construction of a facility to be used by the astronaut crew for health stabilization
and quarantine protection. Enclosed are five copies of the signed NEPA FONSI
and the completed EA.

Should you have questions regarding these submittals, please contact
Ms. Sandra A. Parker at the NASA Jobhnson Space Center Environmental
Office at 281-483-3119, |
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